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May 9, 2024 

The Oakland Mills Community Association is thrilled that much needed 

renovations and additions to Oakland Mills Middle School are imminent, and that 

the same is in the very near future for Oakland Mills High School. We urge the 

Howard County Council to support the County’s Executive’s proposed budget that 

will provide funding for long-overdue and very neglected facilities.  We encourage 

you to uphold the Board of Education’s position in the HCPSS capital budget 

moving forward to ensure occupancies in 2028 and 2031 for OMMS and OMHS, 

respectively. These facilities and the students and teachers they serve can wait no 

longer. 

Thank you. 

Brigitta Warren 

Village Manager 

Oakland Mill Community Association 

 


